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I am a concerned recreationalist who has witnesed the abuse of public lands on several
occasions. Off road use of utvs and the dumping of trash are my main complaints on our
public lands. Both seem to be increasing and affect my quality of outdoor activities. I support
the use of enforcement of rules to insure our public lands are kept pristine for future use. I
believe that utvs have a place in the outdoors but with controls which many users do not seem
to have the ability to self regulate. I believe our public lands are for our use and I would not
want to be locked out of these opportunities by a small minority who would destroy outdoor
experience for our future generations.
                                                                sincerely Jack wassard, outdoor enthusiast   
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